
Recommendations from Family Child Care Subcommittee 

 
The two motions below were passed by the Family Child Care Subcommittee unanimously at the 

May 14th meeting in regard to the 2019 budget: 

 

 
First Priority: Motion by Brien, seconded by Lemberger to forward proposed recommendation 

to the full ECCEC to create an allocation for stabilization funds for family child care providers so 

that it would cover 40% of the requested funding.  Motion passed by voice vote. 

 

Notes:  

 Current stabilization funding for centers covers approximately 42% of requested funds. 

 See below for Stabilization Requests and Funding over time by Family and Centers.  

 Based upon the 2016 funding request, 40% of requested funding would be approximately 

$55,000. 

 

Family Stabilization Funding (2010-2017) 

Year Requested Amount  Amount Available % of Request 

Met 

2017 $136,451.00 $25,000.00 18% 

2016 $114,905.00 $8,000.00 7% 

2015 $78,524.00 $5,000.00 6% 

2014 $33,587.00 $5,000.00 15% 

2013 $114,908.00 $8,000.00 7% 

2012 $122,153.00 $8,000.00 7% 

2011 $48,002.00 $8,000.00 17% 

2010 $43,455.00 $8,000.00 18% 

 

 
 

Center Stabilization Funding (2013-2018) 

Year Total Requests Available Funds % of Request 

Met 

2018 $442,923 $185,000 42% 

2017 $433,082 $205,000 47% 

2016 $314,907 $70,000 22% 

2015 $229,556 $40,000 17% 

2014 $152,159 $40,000 26% 

2013 $174,519 $65,000 37% 

 

 

 

Second Priority: Motion by Brien, seconded by Lemberger to forward proposed 

recommendation to the full ECCEC to allocate $5,000 in accreditation grant funds to Satellite to 

provide further professional development opportunities to family child care providers. Motion 

passed by voice vote.  

 

 


